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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: Matt Foushee <mfoushee@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 6:24 PM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: LED Sign

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

In order to not further denigrate the appearance of Shelbyville Road, I am voicing 
opposition  to 19WAIVER1024. 
 
I do not wish to be named. 


